
MEMO 

 
 

To: Board of Selectmen, Members of Boards and 

Commissions, Residents of Beacon Falls and the Public 

 

From: Diane Betkoski, Chair 

Beacon Falls Conservation Commission 

 

Date: 10-27-15 

 

RE: Land Use Presentation 

 

On behalf of the Beacon Falls Conservation Commission, you are invited to 

attend a special presentation on Land Use on Monday December 7 at 7:00 

p.m. in the Town Hall Assembly room.  

 

Amy B. Paterson, Executive Director of the CT Land Conservation Council 

will be the guest speaker. Ms. Paterson will plan to address land easements, 

discuss the process and cost associated with updating deeds to ensure open 

space is preserved in perpetuity, discuss the role the CT Sitting Council and 

define  potential liability of  municipal commissions/boards as they serve in 

their appointed role. Holiday refreshments will be served. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on December 7. 
 
 

 


